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CLAIREMONT: I had the   

pleasure of FaceTiming with 

High Tech High (Mesa) student 

and District 6 resident, 

Mazarie. Mazarie is a            

Journalism student who asked 

me questions concerning    

housing in Clairemont.  

KEARNY MESA: Thanks to 

Crownair Aviation for inviting me 

to attend their groundbreaking   

ceremony. Crownair is building a 

new hangar in District 6 at the   

Montgomery-Gibbs Executive   

Airport.  

STARPAL: Luis, James, and I 

participated in StarPal’s 10th 

Annual Tri-N-Harder-4-Kids 

Indoor Triathlon.   

ASIAN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION: I 

attended the celebration of the 

Year of the Rat at ABA’s Lunar 

New Year event.  
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BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

Since my first day in office, I have advocated for the repavement of Gold Coast Drive and Park-

dale Avenue, both of which are in dire need of total street reconstruction. It is critical that Dis-

trict 6 receive the necessary funding to complete these long overdue projects. On Thursday, 

April 30th, the City Council is holding an evening Budget Review meeting that is open to the 

public. Your presence and participation is necessary to demand these streets get repaved! 

At the Budget Review meeting, each person attending will have the opportunity to address the 

City Council during public comment to state why these streets must be repaired. 

Budget Hearing Details: 

WHEN: Thursday, April 30, 2020  

WHERE: Council Chambers, 202 C Street, 12th Floor, San Diego, CA 92101  

TIME:  6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

TALKING POINTS: Speak on the critical importance of funding the repavement of Gold Coast 

Drive and Parkdale Avenue 

www.sandiego.gov/cd6  


